
Craffey, Ryan 

From: Craffey, Ryan 
Sent: 
To: 

Friday, May 24, 2019 9:20 AM 
Reeve, Bill 

Cc: Mccraw, Aaron 
Subject: Acknowledgment - Written Report for EN 54065 

Good morning Bill, 

This email acknowledges receipt of your letters dated May 21 and 23, 2019, reporting a source retrieval which 
you performed on May 14, 2019. The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has reviewed your letters 
and their attachments, and has no further questions at this time. The incident may be examined during a 
future inspection. 

In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy 
of this correspondence will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC's Public Document 
Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), accessible 
from the NRC's website at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

Ryan Craffey 
Health Physicist 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Materials Inspection Branch, Region Ill 
(630) 829-9655 
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